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District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

February 15, 2005

Douglas E. Fierberg, Esq.

Bode & Grenier, LLP

1150 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Ninth Floor, Connecticut Building
Washington, DC 20036-4192

VIA FACSIMILE

Re: October 15, 2004 letter regarding ANC 6A Class A and B Protests on H Street, NE

Mr. Fierberg:

At our regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on February 10, 2005, and with a
quorum present, the Commission voted to replace former Commissioner Jessica Ward with
Commissioner Mary Beatty to represent the Commission during continuing Class A and Class B
negotiations on H Street. As stated in October of last year, it is our anticipation that this will
provide additional flexibility to negotiate individual agreements with these establishments to
include revisions to the existing ANC 6A Cooperative Agreement for Class A and Class B
Liquor Licenses.

If you have any questions regarding this authority, please contact me at (202) 423-8868.

On behalf of the Commission,

e

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: ANC 6A Commissioners
Mr. Chuck Burger
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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
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October 15, 2004

Douglas E. Fierberg, Esq.

Bode & Grenier, LLP

1150 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Ninth Floor, Connecticut Building
Washington, DC 20036-4192

Re: ANC 6A Mediations for Class A and Class B Protests on H Street, NE

Mr. Fierberg:

At our regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on October 14, 2004, with a
quorum present, the Commission voted to provide additional flexibility to negotiate individual
agreements with the establishments on H Street to include revisions to the existing ANC 6A
Cooperative Agreement for Class A and Class B Liquor Licenses.

To facilitate timely response and input to the individual protest mediations, the Commission
designated Commissioner Alberti and Commissioner Ward to represent the Commission during
these continuing negotiations. Assuming that these negotiations produce tentative agreements
that are approved by Commissioner Alberti and Commissioner Ward, the Commission will
formally consider the adoption of these agreements at the next regularly scheduled Commission
meeting on November 11, 2004. If the circumstances warrant, the Commission is prepared to
hold a special meeting, in accordance our Commission Bylaws and District of Columbia laws
and regulations, to consider the adoption of these agreements prior to the November Commission

meeting.

If you have any questions regarding this authority, please contact me at 202-423-8868.

Regards,

o st

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: Commissioner Alberti
Commissioner Ward



